

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 2023



THE HASSALL GIFT

The annual Hassall Gift relay race

The Hassall Gift is a running relay event, where each House is represented by a male and female from each grade from Prep to Year 12.

The relay starts with a Prep student from each House running and handing the baton to a Kinder student, then Year One and onto Year Two etc, to symbolise the journey across the schooling years at College, with the final runner from Year 12 reaching the finish line.

It was wonderful to see all students in the College cheering on their teammates and our Senior House leaders encouraging the younger students in their House today.

Congratulations to Carmichael and Wilberforce who were the winners of the "Hassall Gift"!



Mrs Sharon Evans P-6 Sports & TAP Coordinator